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 PRESS RELEASE- Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office Recruitment Open House- 2017  
The Sheriff’s Office will be hosting a Recruitment Open House  
Thursday, November 9, 2017  
 
Eau Claire, WI – November 2, 2017 – The Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office will be hosting a Recruitment Open 
House Thursday, November 9, 2017 from 7AM-9AM & 5PM-&7PM. The event will take place at the County Jail 
Conference Room, 710 Second Avenue, Eau Claire, WI.  
 
A 30 minute presentation starting at 7AM & 5PM will highlight careers in Corrections and Law Enforcement. An 
open house will follow each of those presentations where corrections and law enforcement staff will be available 
to answer questions and provide insight.  
 
In addition, representatives from the Eau Claire County Human Resources team and the Chippewa Valley 
Technical College will be onsite to answer recruitment and education questions. Applications will be accepted 
online and in-person.  
 
We look forward to meeting with you about our career opportunities! 
  
To view a list of all open positions with Eau Claire County and to apply online visit www.co.eau-claire.wi.us  

Equal Opportunity Employer/Minority/Female/Veteran/Disabilities  

 

ABOUT THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE:  
The Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office seeks to professionally and efficiently provide a secure environment and to 

foster positive relationships within the community. 


